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From: Tim Pickwell [mailto:tpickwell@pickwelllaw.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 06, 2016 1:24 PM 

To: Frevert, Kathy@Waterboards 

Subject: Proposed Water Regulatory Framework / San Diego County 

 
Dear Ms. Frevert: 
 
I am writing to oppose blanket, state-wide, uniform water restrictions that unfairly do not recognize the 
planning and spending that has occurred in San Diego County where water supplies are ample. 
 
California is a big state.  Really big.  Not every nook, cranny or corner of the State has the same water 
use, or access to supplies. 
 
And nowhere in the State have local water districts (and thus the ratepayers) done more to plan for 
long-term water needs, and to build supply infrastructure, reservoirs and a desalinization plant than San 
Diego. 
 
Don't penalize the one area in the State that planned ahead and spent wisely.  We oppose blanket 
restrictions that unfairly impact San Diego County. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tim Pickwell 
Certified Specialist 
Franchise & Distribution Law 
State Bar of California Board of Legal Specialization 

Pickwell Law Group 
Hacienda Del Mar 
12625 High Bluff Drive, Suite 108 B 
San Diego, CA 92130 
P: (858) 793-1094 / F: (858) 793-1096 
tpickwell@pickwelllaw.com 
www.pickwelllaw.com 
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